



December 31, 2022

Al Eskanazy Community Police Relations Foundation 1510 NE 131 Street North Miami, FL 33161

Dear Al and colleagues,

Thank you for your recent donation of 12- \$50 Visa gift cards to Friends of Karen to be used for holiday food for families.

Since 1978, Friends of Karen has provided children with a life-threatening illness and their families with comprehensive emotional and financial support that keeps families stable, functioning, and able to cope while caring for their children.

Our social workers, child life specialists and creative arts therapists work with the children and their families from the initial diagnosis through treatment and beyond. We are able to do all this, at no cost to families, because of generous donations such as yours.

This includes families like Ericka's. Ericka was diagnosed with Leukemia at 13 years old and is now a cancer survivor and thriver. Recently, her sister Marisa shared with us the difference Friends of Karen made in their lives:

"After Ericka's cancer diagnosis, my family's life became a rollercoaster ride with daily visits to the hospital for chemo treatments, checkups and lots of visits to the emergency room. Friends of Karen not only assisted us financially, but also provided a supportive social worker who was able to gently guide our family through the nuances associated with a life-threatening cancer diagnosis."

Please be assured that your donation will make a real difference in the life of a family such as Ericka's.

With much appreciation,

Judith Factor
Executive Director

Inhat a winderful Westchester Headquarters

Anation—Hank Westchester Headquarters

Under Headquarters

Und

Long Island Office 150 Broadhollow Road, Suite 112 Melville, NY 11747 (631) 473-1768

New York City 217 W. 18th Street, Unit 2015 New York, NY 10011 (212) 308-1378

friendsofkaren.org